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INDUSTRIAL JOBS REMAINED STEADY OVER PAST YEAR IN ARIZONA

At a time when several eyebrows were being raised over the pace of economic recovery, it really feels relieving to note that industrial employment in Arizona
remained steady over the previous year. That Arizona now has 5,267 manufacturers offering employment to 214,360 workers reflects on the healthy trend
prevailing in the industrial sector. No doubt, these are strong indications of how the economic recovery process is gaining momentum in Arizona, in
particular, and the U.S,, in general.

Read the full article here:
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